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Bishops of Serbian Orthodox Church visit Department
for External Church Relations
On 25 April 2012, archpriest Nikolai Balashov, deputy chairman of the Department for External Church
Relations, met with Bishop Vasilije of Zvornic and Tuzla currently in Moscow on a private visit, and with
Bishop Antonije of Moravic, representatives of the Patriarch of Serbia to the Patriarch of Moscow.

They discussed the current situation of Orthodoxy in Bosnia and Herzegovina and prospects of
cooperation between the Russian Orthodox Church and the Serbian Orthodox Church in education and
other fields.

Source: https://mospat.ru/en/news/54276/
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